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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
From time to time as part of the school program, your children will have the 
opportunity to watch movies, television programs and other educational media 
which have a G (General audiences) or PG (Parental guidance) rating.  
 
To permit your child to view G or PG programs, permission must be sought. If you do 
not permit your child to watch these programs they will complete class work and be 
supervised in another classroom.  
 
Please complete and return the permission slip below.  
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
I hereby give/ do not give permission for my child 
 
 

Child’s name 
 
to view movies, television shows and educational media with a G or PG National 
Classification Code rating.  
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Parent/ Guardian Name     Parent/Guardian signature 
      
 
__________ 
Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


